NYBERG'S NEWS



NEWS FROM LAURA NYBERG, DODGEVILLE HIGH SCHOOL PRINCIPAL

Hopefully everyone is as excited as we are for the 2019-2020 school year. District registration will be at the high school on Tuesday, August 6th from 7:30 a.m. - 7:00 p.m. If you would like to get a head in the process please fill out the registration forms by downloading from the DHS homepage on the District's website: www.dodgevilleschools.org or picking up from the DHS main office. Forms will also be available to fill out at registration. You can expect the following at registration:

- Registration table to complete all school registration forms
- Chromebook agreement forms; however, Chromebooks will be distributed on the first day of school.
- School Nurse will be able to discuss any health or medical concerns.
- Lamer's bus representative for any transportation needs your family may have.
- Food Service representative to discuss options with accounts and free/reduced lunches.
- Inter-state Studio is taking school pictures and issuing student identification cards.
- Parking Permit distribution, complete the following:
 - •Census Verification/Registration Card
 - •Nurse Forms
 - •Chromebook Agreement
 - Fees
- and show parking permit representative the following:
 - •Pink registration verification for parking form
 - •Valid Driver's License
 - •19-20 School Photo ID

If you are unable to attend the registration day please come into the DHS main office and complete the registration process after August 6, 2019.

For the best results, submit all of your paperwork to the DHS Main Office by Monday at Noon, pay on line, arrive on August 6th for photos, complete the process quickly, and then sign up for parking.

Registration Verification for Parking

All boxes must be checked with a signature at the bottom to proceed to pick a parking spot in the upper hallway by the office on Tuesday, Aug 6th, 2019.

Census Verification/Registration Card

Nurse Forms

Chromebook Agreement

Fees

Valid Drivers License

19-20 School Photo ID (ID must be in hand)

(student name and grade)

(staff signature)

Thank you and we look forward to seeing you soon! Laura, Ryan, Joey, Annette, Michele, and Jenni